
Friday 25th April 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely Easter break! 

The children were thrilled to be back, and we also were happy to see them all. They were very 

caring and welcomed our new children with open arms. 

Our topic this term is ‘On the Farm’: we will focus on a group of familiar animals as well as the 

farmer and his work. 

 

Next Week 

 

CL (Communication & Language) - Sheep, cows, chickens, pigs, farm, farmer and barn. 

Gross motor – Milking the cow. 

Fine motor – Sticking, printing and squeezing. 

Art – Chickens with feather tails, shredded paper sheep. 

Snack – Raisins and rice cakes, apples, peppers and cucumbers, satsumas and broccoli 

 

 

Notices: 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the last Parent Breakfast of this academic year on Tuesday 

29th April at 8:15-8:45 am. 

The sight and sound hearing screening will take place at school on Friday 2nd May – if you haven't 

already signed up and would like to, please fill in the form by the beginning of next week so the 

necessary arrangements can be made. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

Miss Sarah, Miss Tiffany, Miss Fitore and Miss Anila 


